
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Term 4 Early Leave - International Students 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We understand that many of you have not seen your child for a prolonged period and that you are 
looking forward to the end of the school year so you can all be re-united. The school is also aware 
that for many students they need to complete a period of quarantine in their home country when 
travelling from Singapore. 
 
The official end of term date is Wednesday 17 November, and we would prefer students to remain 
at school until then. However, if you wish your child to return early to their home country, upon 
request we will grant permission for students to leave on the following dates, depending on the year 
level they are in. 
 
Permitted to Leave on Thursday 11 November 

• Year 1 

• Year 1 – Bridging 

• Year 2 

• Year 2 -Pre-IGCSE 
 
Permitted to Leave Saturday 13 November 

• Year 3  

• Year 4 – Pre-IB  

• Year 4 – FIB  

• Year 5 (only if they have completed all work for Internal Assessments and Extended Essay as 
per IB timeline) 

 
Permitted to Leave after final IGCSE exam 

• Year 4 (Final exam is different for each student) 
 
Permitted to Leave after final IBDP exam 
Year 6 students may wish to stay for their official Graduation Ceremony on Thursday 11 November.  

• Year 6 (Final exam is different for each student) 
 
Parents should also be aware that students who leave early will miss Speech Day on 17 November 
where Academic Prizes are handed out. Students will be able to collect their prizes if they return in 
2022. Please note that all students should have returned to Singapore and completed any required 
quarantine, for them to start school on Friday 14 January 2022. 
 
If you decide that you would like your child to leave Term 4 early, please notify your child’s House 
Tutor. 
 
We wish your family all the very best over the coming months.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


